SERVICE EXCELLENCE

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC ENTERPRISES

02-08-2023

What's happening at Department of Public Enterprises?

The PSA would like to announce the resignation of its Departmental Chairperson, Zandarine Theron,
owing to retirement. Zandarine joined the PSA in 1983 and has been a loyal member for 40 years.

She was elected as a shop steward and served for a single term. She was later elected as Branch
Chairperson and served for two terms. She represented members of various departmental committees
and contributed towards membership growth. Zandarine participated in various PSA Congresses and her
contributions during her tenure are unmeasurable. The PSA wishes her well with her retirement.

Employees who wish to join the PSA can obtain the membership application from local shop stewards,
Kganthipi Nkuna, Simon Manganye, Ingrid Mothiba, and Perrault Mekwa. Alternatively, contact Patricia
Hamese on 082 885 0864 or patricia.hamese@psa.co.za.
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